 I am deeply honored and grateful to have received the 11th ACVVC scholarship award, and it means a lot to me both in my education and for my grandfather. My grandfather is one of my greatest supporters, and this scholarship being so closely connected to him and its assistance to its future just compounds this. I am currently pursuing a Mechanical Engineering degree at Temple University, and I look forward to honoring the 11th ACVVC through my education and hard work in order to better the world. This scholarship will greatly assist me in these goals.

Owen Wright, grandson of Roland Baird, L trp 69-70, KIA dedication to Roy Chaney 12/31/1970

